
 
September 2022 
 

Dear families 

Royal Banquet 

It is important for the students at DMP to have memorable and enriching experiences to build their cultural capital 
during their time at DMP.  

On Thursday 20 October, Year 1 will be hosting a Royal Banquet to link with their current history topic of ‘Modern 
Day Monarchs.’ On the day, the students will take part in a variety of activities including a tasty banquet buffet, 
traditional games and learning a royal dance. All dietary needs will be catered for. 

We would like each child to dress for the occasion by wearing smart clothes.  We do not expect parents/carers to 
buy items for this.  

If you have any questions regarding the above, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Best wishes 

 
Miss Brown and Miss Hussain 
Year 1 Teachers 
  

 
 
 
 
 


